
St Francis’ Primary School,  
18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ 

02844811450    www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com    
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net 

Hi all, 
 
I have been in contact with the school nurse today re. our Flu Vac. I offered to open school 
on Thursday to enable the Flu Vacs to take place but unfortunately Public Health won’t allow 
this to happen.  Therefore, Flu Vaccinations will be offered to our pupils on Wednesday 21st 
October in Ward 24, Resource Room, Downshire Estate, BT30 6RA 
  
P1  9:30 – 10am 
P4/5  10am – 11am 
P6/7  11am – 12noon 
 

 1 adult can accompany a child, the adult needs to wear a face covering and family 
groups can come together to the youngest child’s time slot. 

 Do not attend if your child or anyone in your household has COVID symptoms or are 
self-isolating. 

 Please maintain social distancing.  
 
The School Nurse Team will be in contact with our P2/3 parents to arrange a suitable date 
once isolating has finished.  
 
The School Photographer is in school on Monday 2nd November for individual and class 
photos. Please complete the link if you would like your child’s photo taken. Please indicate 
the arrangement of photos that you would like. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-
yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqNAEE3SfYRtGq74UIQ4GSOtUM01QQk5TWVdVVTQ3ODAzQTM2U
lEwSktKNy4u 
 
Numbers for our October Draw are filling up fast so please contact Jane O’Connor on 
07976269969 to reserve your number. 
 
Enjoy the break – I hope that it is for only 2 weeks! 
 
Thanks 
John-Paul 
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